
UPCOMING AND ACCOMPLISHED EVENTS for BOCS April 28, 2021 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

• March 15 through May 28 – School of Rec continues through the fourth quarter 
• April 14 – Adult Softball Registration begins for Men, Coed, Women and Men’s Divisions 

Masters (age 45+) will be offered with COVID safety protocols in place 
• April 19 – Finley Aquatics Front Desk re-opens for in-person Registration 
• April 30 – Kentucky Derby drive-thru lunch for seniors at Finley Senior Wing parking 

lot.  Seniors encouraged to wear festive hats and receive a FREE Check-Fil-A lunch and 
spring flower.  Pre-registration required 

• May 6 – Registration begins for summer programs.  We will be offering Camp Wa-tam and 
Camp Yu-Chi this summer with COVID safety protocols in place. 

• May 10- Registration begins for Neighborhood Services summer programs.  
• June 5 – Finley Community Center and Steele Lane Community Center will begin rentals in a 

phased-in approach.  We will start with ongoing rentals such as meetings and services. 
• June 14 – First Day of Recreational Swim at Finley and Ridgway Pools 
• June 20 – Doyle and Franklin Clubhouses reopen for ongoing rental groups 
• June 21- Neighborhood Services summer camp program begins at five sites: Steele Lane, 

Finley, Northwest Community Park, Southwest Community Park and Bayer Park 
• June 21 – Finley Person Senior Wing and the Steele Lane Community Center will begin 

offering senior programs.  This will be done in 3 phases as we focus on programs that are 
compliant with COVID safety guidelines.  Some programs in the first phase will include 
bingo, billiards, card games, Mah Jong, book club, computer lab, Spanish and photography 
classes. 

 
ACCOMPLISHED EVENTS: 
 
• March 13 -21 – The virtual St. Patrick’s 5K had over 75 participants, who each received a 

commemorative mug, exercise towel, family activity packet, and more!  All proceeds 
benefitted the Recreation & Parks Department scholarship fund. 

• Wednesday Senior Car Bingo at Franklin Park parking lot continues through 5/26.   
• Rosie the Trolley has been busy bringing the Steele Lane ‘School of Rec’ students to the 

swim center for an afternoon of swimming once a week. 
• In partnership with Council on Aging, the Steele Lane Center continues to offer 5-day meal 

pick up on Thursdays averaging about 60 seniors each week. 
• April 22 – ‘Measure M/Parks for All’ Community Meeting was held 
 


